
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

The Ark Ministries of Kingsnorth and 

Shadoxhurst Churches would like to invite 

you to a 

Thursday 31st October 

Kingsnorth Church 

5.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

Join us for an evening of fun, crafts, 

stories, party food and party bags 
 

for adults and children of all ages  
(pre-schoolers must be accompanied) 

 

email Tracey at 

tracey_sheehan@yahoo.com 


